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Dear Colleague: 
 
We invite you to participate in ABSA International’s 1st Biosecurity 
Symposium on May 12-15, 2020 in Minneapolis, Minnesota. The 
symposium will feature a broad range of national and international 
biosecurity presentations, posters, and courses. We are looking for 
support from exhibitors and sponsors to enhance the symposium. There 
are opportunities to sponsor speakers, events, and giveaways. This will 
be an excellent opportunity to expose your company’s offerings to a 
national and international audience of biosecurity and biosafety 
professionals. 
 
By sponsoring or exhibiting at the symposium, your company will have the 
unique opportunity to showcase its products and/or services to 
biosecurity and biosafety professionals from around the world. This 
additional unique exposure will give your company added recognition as 
a supporter of the educational objectives of ABSA International and the 
importance of biosecurity. 
 
The exhibit hall will be open Tuesday, May 12 at 6:00 pm through 
Thursday, May 14 at 4:00 pm. On Wednesday and Thursday, the exhibit 
hall will be open from approximately 9:00 am to 4:00 pm. The symposium 
and exhibits will be held at the Renaissance Minneapolis Hotel in 
Minneapolis, Minnesota. We encourage you to participate in this new 
event to reach a diverse audience of professionals in the growing field of 
biosecurity. 
 
We are anticipating 150-200 biosecurity and biosafety professionals from 
the United States, Canada, and several other countries in attendance. 
 
Please review the enclosed information at your earliest convenience. If 
you have any questions, please contact Brenda Rivera-Alcozer at 
brenda@absaoffice.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Edward Stygar, III 
 
Edward Stygar, III, MBA, CAE 
Executive Director 
ABSA International 
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